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Project-Based Voucher RFP
• Decreasing voucher utilization; increasingly 

competitive rental market conditions are an HCV 
program challenge

• Project-basing vouchers can increase HCV 
utilization and encourage development of new 
affordable housing

• PBVs must be awarded through competitive 
process

• An RFP for up to 100 vouchers must be approved 
by Housing Authority and HUD

• Developers may apply for PBVs and other HA 
funding concurrently
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Recommendation

• Housing and Community Services 
recommends that the Housing Authority 
approve the release of a Request for 
Proposals for Project-Based Housing 
Choice Vouchers

• Questions?
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